
 

 

 

Safeguarding Updates and Developments (Refresher) 

Virtual Training 

 

 

This training will be delivered over 2 identical sessions 
 

Date Time 

Thursday 24th September 2020 9.30am – 12 noon 
 

OR 
Wednesday 30th September 2020 
 

9.30am – 12 noon 

 
Closing date for applications – Friday 4th September 2020 
 
Who should attend? Staff from all agencies who have been practicing for some 
time and who would like to update their knowledge  
 

Pre-requisites: Attendance at SSCP Foundation course, at least 2 years ago 
 
Course Objectives: 
To enable participants to: 
 
• Update on the latest changes in child protection legislation, procedure and 

practice (interim changes during Covid19 and future plans)  
• Understand the challenges in safeguarding children and plan how services 

can meet them 
• Reflect on messages from Serious Case Reviews 
• Work more effectively with children and young people 
• Be aware of the role of Salford Safeguarding Children Partnership 
 
Applications should be forwarded to Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk as soon as 
possible.  When applying please include the following information:  
 

• Name of applicant 

• Applicant’s job title 

mailto:Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk


• Agency 

• Team based with 

• Full address where based with contact telephone number 

• Email address 

• Name of manager 
 
Places are not guaranteed this will depend on the number of applications 
received and to ensure multi-agency representation. 
 
Following the closing date for nominations, you will be contacted, and you will 
be informed if you have been successful in obtaining a place. 
 
The training will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive an 
email with a link to the online session. 
 
If you are unable to attend the course for any reason, we ask that you notify 

us as soon as possible and ideally at least 5 working days before.  Your 

agency may be charged a £40 administration fee if you book onto the course 

and fail to attend. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 


